

The University of Utah School of Medicine

DIVISION OF ORTHOPEDIC SURGERY 50 North Medical Drive Salt Lake City 84132 (801) 581-7601

April 26, 1991

Mr. Don Copeland Arizona Aeropainting P. O. Box 1003 Chandler, AZ 85224

Dear Mr. Copeland:

I just wanted to let you know how pleased I am with the paint job on my Cessna 340. The quality of the work is absolutely outstanding. I have had several comments from three or four owners, my mechanic, professional pilots, etc. All are extremely impressed with the outstanding-looking job as well as the many details that you have taken care of.

Since this is the third airplane you have painted for me in about 20 years, I expected nothing less. The other two paint jobs looked as good eight to ten years after you put them on as they did when I picked the aircraft up, and I am sure this paint job will also.

Again, I just wanted to thank you for the outstanding quality work, and I remain,

Sincerely yours,

Harold K. Dunn, M. D. Professor and Chairman

Division of Orthopedic Surgery

kr